
 

2025 LUKE 14 FEAST 

ADVENTURES IN KENYA 

 

 

An invitation from Marilyn and Steve Wolf: 

Last month, we spent time in Nairobi, where Marilyn was privileged to co-facilitate 

a four-day AHI workshop with twenty Kenyans, helping them examine their own 

attitudes and possible biases about people with disabilities and equipping them to 

do similar workshops with others in their own area of influence.  AHI is Accessible 

Hope International, an organization dear to our hearts. 

We would love to share our experiences with you on: 

Sunday, September 21
st
, at 3:00 p.m. in Rooms 1 and 2 at St. Luke’s 

Christian Life Center (2021 W State Rd 426, Oviedo, FL 32765). 

We’ll talk about the new friends we made, the topics that we shared, and the 

exciting outcomes that we are already seeing from the eager participants.  We will 

also share a new video from AHI about this work being done globally and how you 

can help support this important ministry. 

We will close with some photos and video highlights from the final days of our trip, 

when we were able to go on safari in the Masai Mara area.  It was all pretty 

amazing, and we’re eager to share the excitement of all of it with you! 

RSVP to svlf@msn.com or 407-421-6000-or just show up! We won’t mind!  

It will be a meaningful time together—and we’ll have refreshments (Kenyan tea, 

other hot drinks, and sweet treats) and door prizes to add a little fun as well! We’ll 

be looking for you!  
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